
Pilon, Janet

From:
Subject:

clerk@hamilton.ca
Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Original Message 
From: lay Cameron
Sent: February-11-19 1:47 PM

To: lisa.thompson@pc.ola.org; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org;
minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

It is imperative that we implement cameras on stop arms for the school buses to ensure that no other child is injured or

worse by citizens who do not want to follow the safety rules of the road.

By adding cameras to the stop arms it would put people willing to break the rule at far greater risk of being caught and
hopefully make them think twice before doing this.

Thank you for your time,
Taylor Cameron

Sent from my iPhone

Hi there,
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